
 

            16th December 2022 As God’s family we love, learn and play together.  

Our EYFS children practiced very hard to learn their 

Christmas songs, to perform to all their parents. 

They did such a great job and it was lovely to see 

them all looking so festive in their Christmas 

jumpers. They 

were all very 

excited and 

now can’t 

wait until 

Christmas 

Day! 

 

Reception and Y6 Greenacres 

Sports News 

 

Dear All,  

Well it has been absolutely lovely to be able to celebrate all the special Christmas events here in school. I do 
hope you have enjoyed them too and you are feeling festive and ready for the holidays.  

This year we had our first Early Years concert. It was such a joy to see and hear our youngest children singing and 
dancing so enthusiastically. Well done to  all the children who performed in our Nativity.  This is always a real 
highlight of our Christmas preparations and this year didn’t disappoint. It was fantastic! Another very special 
event was our KS2 carol service.  The  singing was just brilliant and I am so proud and grateful that the children 
gave up their own time to come along and provide our community with such a joyful celebration.  

None of these events would happen without the amazing dedicated and hard work of our staff. They truly are an 
amazing team to work with and I feel very lucky to work alongside them everyday.  

So it is always sad when staff leave and this week we have said goodbye to Madame Carter, Mrs Rowland and 
Miss Shaw. We are so grateful for everything they have done for our school over the years and wish them all the 
best for the future.  

Thank you for all the support you give our school, your kind words and appreciation, and the very generous gifts 
at this time of year.  I wish you a very happy Christmas and a peaceful new year 

Kindest regards, Mrs Kirby  

Our sports teams have 

had two wonderful 

inclusive events in the 

last two weeks. We have 

participated in New Age 

Kurling, Boccia, table top 

Cricket, Badminton and 

Volleyball.  

Well done to all the 

children who have taken part in our sports events this 

term. Everyone has really worked hard and done us 

proud! 

 EYFS Christmas Concert 

Reception and KS1 Nativity 

Reception and Year 6 headed to Greenacres Farm Park 
where they had a fun filled day including a cuddly 
experience in pets corner, magic snow, rocket rides and 
meeting Father Christmas himself! 

Millie “I loved going to the 
farm and seeing the wolves.” 

Alfie “We stroked the animals, I 
liked the big rabbit.” 

Jessica “We saw Father 
Christmas and got a present.” 

Our Reception and KS1 

pupils led a wonderful 

Nativity where they 

retold the Christmas 

story. Reception were the 

characters, Year 1 the 

animals and Year 2 the 

narrators. 

Fifi “ My favourite song was Six Little Snowflakes.” 

Amelia “I enjoyed reading my lines from the pulpit.” 

Sebastian “I enjoyed singing and helping with the props.” 



Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 3rd January   INSET day 
Wednesday 4th January  School reopens for the spring term 
Thursday 5th January  Whole School Theatre Visit to Storyhouse 
Friday 6th January                       Y5 visit to Tatton Park 
Friday 17th February  Half Term 
Monday 27th February  School reopens  

Achievements 

 Bound in Sound 

The choir have been 
working very hard 
recently, practising 
for all their 
wonderful 
Christmas events. 
Most recently they 
took part in Bound 
in Sound an event at 
Chester Cathedral, 
alongside Helsby 

High School and other primary schools from our 
partnership. It was a magical evening and really got us 
feeling all festive. It was really lovely to see so many  
former students, who still have a real passion for singing 
and playing instruments. Well done to all the children for 
taking part.  

News from Rev Elaine 

Have a look at the pictures below to see more fantastic 
Christmas events that have taken place over the last two weeks! 

Year 5 First Access Concert 

 

 
 

Your Christmas events 
at  

St Laurence Frodsham 
 

Christmas Carol Service 
Sunday December 18th at 4.00pm 

 
Christingle Services 
Christmas Eve at 3.00pm & 5.00pm 

ADMISSION BY TICKET ONLY  

AVAILABLE FROM DANDELION – 6th DECEMBER ONWARDS 

 
MIDNIGHT MASS 
Christmas Eve at 11.30pm 

 
CHRISTMAS COMMUNION 

CHRISTMAS DAY @ 10.00am 
               

       

www.facebook.com/saintells  www.slfchurch.org 

We have been learning the violin and cello for the 
past term. We performed a special festive concert to 
school and parents. 

Jessica “It has been really fun learning a new 
instrument because some of us have never played an 
instrument before, so it’s been a great opportunity.” 

Carmella “The concert was so exciting, it was our first 
one and it felt 
exciting to perform 
to parents.” 

Sophie “Every lesson 
it got easier and 
easier to learn to use 
the bow.” 

Harry and Seth recently took part in 

Liverpool’s Santa Dash in support of 

Alder Hey Hospital. They both did 

fantastically well and are very proud of 

the medals they got! Well done boys! 

http://www.facebook.com/saintells

